
What is the Project? 
A new bridge is proposed to be constructed west of the existing 
bridge. The new bridge will accommodate two 11-foot travel lanes, 5-
foot shoulders, and a 6-foot sidewalk. This single-span structure will be 
approximately 90 feet long. The existing truss bridge will be closed to 
traffic. 

 
For additional information regarding this project, please visit the Project’s webpage 
located at: https://chico.ca.us/post/guynn-avenue-bridge-replacement-project 

If you have questions or would like to provide comments, please email 
guynn.bridge@chicoca.gov 

 

Chico Masonic Family Center 

1110 W. East Avenue 

Wednesday, May 31, 2023 

5:30PM to 7:00PM 

NEIGHBORHOOD UPDATE MEETING 
Guynn Avenue Bridge Replacement Project 

 
Please join the City of Chico to receive an update on the 
progress of the Guynn Avenue Bridge Replacement Project! 

 

mailto:salem.bridge@chicoca.gov

